
 

 

9th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Year 5 / 6 Girls’ Football Club 

 
This year’s Girls’ Football Club will be open to children in Years 5 and 6, in the hope of putting together 
a team for future matches, and will be run by Paul Salisbury and Lizzie Wiles. 
 
The club will take place every Thursday on the Field of Os (opposite the school), with sessions starting 
from Thursday 17th September 2015 at 3.45pm – 4.30pm. 
 
Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. For safety reasons, you will be 
required to sign your child out at the end of each session. Children will be required to wear suitable 
clothing, such as tracksuits and trainers, and may also bring healthy snacks and drinks. 
 
If you would like your child to take part on this club, please return the slip to the box in the school office 
reception area. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Paul Salisbury 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
 

 

Year 5 / 6 Girls’ Football Club (FAO Paul Salisbury) 
 
Child’s name: ________________________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 
I would like my child to take part in the Girls’ Year 5 / 6 Football Club. 
 
Please provide details of any medical conditions that the supervising teachers needs to be aware of: 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Emergency contact number: __________________________________________________________ 

 
Signed (parent/carer): ________________________________________ Date: _________________ 


